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Dear Mrs. Dorrs

It was wonderful of you to give us such a 
beautiful afternoon, long to be cherished as one 
of the happy times. The gift of your glowing 
books and your warm interest in our new under­
taking fill me with deep gratitude, which I 
know will be shared by Mr. Steichen,

So many thanks and overflowing appreciation! 
With all best wishes -

Very sincerely,

Grace M. Mayer

Mrs. Nell Dorr 
Villa Serena 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut


